

Preschool newsletter

## DECEMBER NEWS

## We hope your holidays are filled with laughter & love.

We cannot believe we are almost at the end of the first term. We have truly had a great first term of the school year.

Thank you so much to you all for contributing to the Sherman shoe boxes and the food drive to leopards rock community school. Your donations are much appreciated. We wish all those leaving us this term all the best in their future. To all our friends that have left us for an early holiday, we wish you a happy holiday and we will see you all soon in January.

To end the term we have a few exciting themes, Camping, and Christmas.

## Special Dates

- 3rd December-School photo day
- 17th December-Last day of school (Movie day)

## Birthdays

- Zoe- 19th
- Mukwayi- 23rd
- Avyaan- 29th
- Theo- 29th

